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DATE:   June 10, 2025 
 
TO:   National Line Officers   Past National Presidents 
   National District Council Members Department Presidents 

  Department Secretaries   Department Treasurers 
  National Ambassadors 

 
FROM:   Ann Panteleakos, National Secretary-Treasurer 
 
SUBJECT:  Changes for the 2026 National VFW Convention 
 
The Veterans of Foreign Wars of the United States (VFW) National Council of 

Administration has voted to change the location of the 2026 National VFW Convention from 

August 14-19, 2026, in Salt Lake City, Utah to July 24-30, 2026, in Reno, Nevada.  Please 

take note that this National Convention will take place three (3) weeks prior to originally 

planned. 

 

Please share as appropriate.  Thank you. 
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